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	This week I continued working on the style audit for the openlab website. I’ve completed the forms, buttons and icons sections as well as the screenshots needed within the navigation section. Finding certain CSS styles for the navigation menus were very tricky. Since some menus change depending on the page the user is on; measurements tend to differ and cause a bit of confusion when inputting the information within the style audit spreadsheet.
Margin and padding measurements are different based on what page you are on and what section of the sidebar you are on. For example, if I was looking at the space between the sidebar title and the menu, I would get a larger margin or padding than if I was looking at the space between the menu links. For the spread sheet we had to input the styling for each object within the audit, which made it confusing because there were at least four different padding and margin measurements for the sidebar. Due to this issue my supervisor and I decided that our next step would be to look at screenshots of each menu bar and see what measurements are used for each. Once this is done, everyone will have a better understanding of what is going on and possibly make it better. Our main goal for doing this would be to ensure that all menus have the same measurements and if not, we would simply figure out what would be best to use for each.
Going back to the style audit however, there were not many problems I faced after finishing up the sidebar area of the spreadsheet. There were a few errors in the old audit where certain link styles were incorrect. I am not sure how old the first version was so it may not have been an error but a style change within the site. In any event some corrections had to be made and I did notice that I made quite a few mistakes myself when looking over the icons section. Luckily I was able to catch those mistakes while working on the spreadsheet.  

